HORIZON PTO-NEWSLETTER

E-mail: horizonpto@yahoo.com
Website: horizonpto.com



Upcoming Events

May 29: Field Day, volunteer appreciation luncheon

June 4: Market Day Pickup

Congratulations to the new PTO Board!

Congratulations to the following people that were sworn in on May 12th:

President: Heather Fagan

1st Vice President: Lisa Dzik

2nd Vice President: Pam Hetzel

Treasurer: Maura Contreras

Secretary: Open

We thank the above volunteers for being willing to step up and help our kids and teachers!

Helped Wanted: PTO Secretary

You may have noticed we have an open position in the PTO Board. Please consider joining the above Board members in volunteering for our school. The secretary takes notes at the PTO meetings and puts the newsletter together on a monthly basis. The meeting notes can be taken by hand and then documented in Microsoft Word or they can be taken on a laptop during the meeting. The newsletter involves gathering paragraphs from the various committees and pasting them into the newsletter and then translating into Spanish via a website. If you are interested please contact Heather Fagan at 630-736-8518.

Keep your eye out for our new order form and new spirit wear items at the beginning of the 2009-2010 school year!

Thank you, Thank you!

A huge thank you to all that volunteered at Horizon during the past school year! We look forward to seeing more new faces volunteering next year, you won't be disappointed!

August Registration

August registration will be here before you know it! In order to keep lines moving for those that didn't register in the spring, we need volunteers. Expectation is that registration will be less attended due to registration available for returning students in the spring (you should have already returned your registration packet to school). Transportation information will be mailed again this year. Please contact the Horizon office if you can help 630-213-5570.

BoxTops

Thank you for another great year! You helped Horizon raise over \$1,800 in Box Tops!!! Keep saving those box tops over the summer. We are looking for a committee chairperson, this involves sending box tops home to volunteers to cut and bundle. It also involves getting various paperwork copied & sent home with students. Please contact Maura Contreras at (630) 830-0301 or email: horizonpto@yahoo.com We're always looking for fresh ideas to make the Box Tops program even better!

Ice Cream Social & Book Exchange

Horizon PTO will once again host an Ice Cream Social on Monday, August 24th from 4:00 - 6:00. Come and see your friends and some teachers at this free event! Also, bring your used books and get some new-used books. Of course volunteers are needed to make this a success, contact Pam Murdoch if you are able to help with this fun event. Pam Murdoch 630-855-4040 or pams211@comcast.net.

Shopping at Stratford

Start saving your receipts in August from Stratford Mall. Horizon PTO received our \$500.00 check, this was a great achievement!

Lost and found

The lost and found is overflowing! Parents come in and check for lost items before the end of the school year. Remaining items will be donated to a shelter.